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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

Since Fuel Cost is a major expense allowed in the ARR of 

the Licensee and the actual cost is allowed being uncontrollable. The 

Commission considers it proper and fair to get the fuel audit of all the 

thermal plants of PSPCL carried out from some consulting agency to 

check precisely the methodology regarding computation of cost of fuel. 

Proposals are invited from the interested consulting agencies 

to carry out the fuel audit of all the thermal plants of PSPCL. The last 

date for receipt of proposals is November 23, 2011 up to 3.00 PM which 

shall be opened on the same day at 4.00 PM.  

  The request for proposal (RFP) document is available on the 

website of the Commission, pserc.nic.in, and can be downloaded from 

there. 

 

        Secretary, 

        PSERC, Chandigarh. 

 

Click here for RFP Document 
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